Dear member of the AEJM,

First of all, thank you for making the generous offer to host the AEJM Annual Conference in the future. Please fill out the short form below to help us compile a list of possible future venues for the coming years.

Also, please be aware that though part of the administration and planning of the Conference is carried out by the AEJM Board and Sr. Project Manager, the preparation and implementation of this event will be cost-intensive and time-consuming. We will provide you with more detailed information on previous conference’s financial planning etc. once your offer has been discussed by the AEJM board and Annual General Meeting.

Please send this form to aejm@aejm.org. If you wish for your offer to be discussed at the coming AGM, please send in the form by 1 October.

	Name of the Museum

	

	Contact Person for Conference Preparation

	

	Please indicate why you would like to host the Conference.

	

	Year(s) when the Conference could be held at your Museum

Please indicate which if you have a special preference for one particular year and, if so, why (e.g. renovation work, museum anniversaries etc.)

	
	

	
	

	
	

	Please note that the costs of hosting the Conference have to be met by the hosting museum. How will you meet the cost of hosting the Conference?

	


